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February 5, 1982 G

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278
50-352
50-353

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

On December 29, 1981, we forwarded to you our response
on the " Generic Safety Evaluation Report Regarding Integrity of
the BWR Scram System Piping". Due to administrative oversight,
there are three errors with this letter. First; page 1, last
paragraph ASME section referenced should be XI not IX. Second,
on page three, paragraph one, the stated date should be 1982 not
1981. Third, docket numbers were not included on the letter.

It is our understanding that due to the ommission of
specific document numbers, a copy of the original letter has
been docketed against Limerick Generating Station, Docket Nos.
50-352 and 50-353.
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director Page 2

Please take the necessary steps to remove the previously
submitted letter from the Limerick Generating Station Docket 50-
352 and 50-353 and replace the letter in the Peach Bottom docket
with the enclosed corrected copy.

We regret any inconvenience this error may have caused
you and your staff.

Very truly yours,
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